From: Campbel, irsty

Sent: Monday, 19 April 2021 5:04 PM
To: Fingerboards Inquiry and Advisory Committee (DELWP);

Cc:
Subject: RE: Fingerboards - revised TN 004
Attachments: TN 004 - Sensitive Receptors - revised 19.4.21.pdf

EXTERNAL SENDER: Links and attachments may be unsafe.

Dear IAC and parties

It has come to our attention that the receptor maps shown in TN 004 did not accurately reflect the concept designs for the haul
road and rail siding (Tabled Documents 55-59). Kalbar has revised TN 004 to reflect the concept designs — please see copy
attached, with all revisions shown as a ‘track change’.

Best regards

Kirsty Campbell | Senior Associate

White & Case | Level 32, 525 Collins Street | Melbourne VIC 3000
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who have been specifically authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy,
use or disclose the contents of this communication to others. Please notify the sender that you have received this
email in error by replying to the email or by telephoning +61 3 8486 8000. Please then delete the email and any
copies of it. Further information is available from www.whitecase.com, including our privacy policy which describes
how we handle personal information. Thank you.

Our external privacy policy is available on https://www.whitecase.com/privacy-policy.






